
Free  H1N1  vaccinations  in
South Tahoe
El  Dorado  County  Public  Health  is  having  free  H1N1  flu
vaccination walk-in clinics for the general public this month.

The vaccine will be administered subject to availability.

The H1N1 vaccination walk-in clinics are every Wednesday in
January from 1-4pm p.m. to 4 p.m. at 1360 Johnson Blvd., Ste.
103, South Lake Tahoe.

Appointments are also available for the H1N1 flu vaccination
on Mondays and Fridays. For more information or to schedule an
appointment, call (530) 573.3155.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/01/free-h1n1-vaccinations-in-south-tahoe/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/01/free-h1n1-vaccinations-in-south-tahoe/

